Friends of

Nanitowoc Public Library RECEIVED

OCT 6 - 2014

CITY CLERKS OFFICE

Dear Mayor Nickels and Members of the Common Council,

I use and value the Manitowoc Public Library. As you prepare and consider the 2015 budget I hope that you will support funding the library with an increase to maintain the current level of service and hours of operation. The library is a valuable educational service to this community.

Thank you for your leadership.

Name:	Elizabett	Dehnho
-------	-----------	--------

Address (optional): 3206 Wildwood Dr. - Min-

Supported by the Friends of Manitowoc Public Library

Trequently I visit the Library for Books and DVDS, Often I Call for various information needs, I do not own a Computer, an not Technology Is nowledgeable, there fore are grateful for The many times a whome call to the Library obtains information. all of Library Staff is always bund, halpful and good to me - an old lady (age 88)

> Elizabeti D. Dehnhe Ot. 4, 2014